
Dear Parents

Another cold and wintery week but hopefully the
snow/ice will melt or be washed away this
weekend.
We had a lovely time in the snow on Tuesday.
Children who had brought outdoor boots/wellies
were able to play outside. Sadly, some children
didn't have a change of footwear and so couldn't
play out. Some children were a little upset at
having to stay in. I just wanted to clarify this; on
snowy days please send in a pair of indoor shoes,
in a carrier, so they can change. Hats, gloves and
scarves are also highly recommended - please
label them. 
Sadly on Wednesday onwards the snow changed
to ice and so the main playground was very
unsafe. This did mean that we were unable to
have outdoor playtime or outdoor games on
Weds to Friday. 

I'd like to say a big thankyou to our Site Team.. 
Mr Duncan and Mr Sudhurst for their extra
special efforts to clear all the snow and ice from
the main paths around school, so that parents
and children could all access school safely.
Unfortunately, grit is very expensive and so we
cannot afford to clear the large playgrounds as
well.
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This week we have been looking after our grown
ups in school. It has been ‘staff mental health
week’! We have been doing our best to show our
appreciation to staff and recognise their
commitment to the children and school. 

We have had some lovely initiatives in school such
as staff breakfast and offers of a listening service. 

Little messages of support can make a difference
to someone's day and I will always champion how
incredibly hard Mytham staff work in quite
challenging circumstances. 
Yes it us their job and they are paid to do it.. but I
know the qualities of our team and they really do
go above and beyond for the children and each
other. 

Later in the Friday Flyer you will be able to read all
about our Healthy Living initiatives being launched
jointly by the Eco and Change Maker teams. 
This is part of our Personal Development work and
commitment to supporting families, not just in
terms of education, but their health and wellbeing
too.

Hope you stay warm this weekend! 

Mrs Bogle 
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ONE more week left to
send in your

#tubs2pubs so far wehave 48! Bring in yourempty chocolate tubsand we will ensure thatthey are recycled!

Thank you to everyone whohas brought in clothing aspart of our Recycle 4 Schoolsinitiative.This is an ongoing initiative,bring in your unwantedclothing and we can send itoff to be recycled.

Every parent's annoyance...

pens with no lids! (Or lids

without pens!)

At least at Mytham we

recycle them! Send them if

with your child and they will

be recycled with TerraCycle
UK.

We take all writing
instruments!

ATTENDANCE
Penguins M 94.71%

Penguins S 92.59%

Snow Leopards 98.37%

African Lions 96.41%

Siberian Tigers 94.28%

Orangutans 96.30%

Gorillas 95.11%

Elephants 97.22%

Seahorses 98.32%

Turtles 94.44%

Dolphins 98.65%







STARS OF THE
WEEK

RECEPTION
YEAR 1 & 2 

PRAISEPRAISE

YEAR 3 & 4

YEAR 5 & 6

A huge Well done to Francesca  H!

Despite facing many challenges Francesca has
made remarkable strides in her Reading

Journey, demonstrating great dedication and
enthusiasm.

Francesca has now taken on the roll of mentor
to her little brother Theo as he embarks on his

own reading journey.

Well done Francesca, what a great example of
the Mytham Way!

MATILDA C
ANAYA B
IBRAHIM H
OSCAR T
CHARLIE A

POPPY H
SCARLET S
ROSIE C

TEDDY K
BENTLEY P
ETHAN D




